From: Thyne - DNR, Ailis <ailis.thyne@state.co.us>
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 9:25 AM

To: Thomas Kennedy <Thomas.Kennedy@respec.com>
Subject: Re: Mountains Edge

Hi Thomas,

My apologies, | am behind, the letter is going to be very similar to previous letters,
there will just be another section about the parcel that is no longer part of the
subdivision referral, but is still less than 35 acres and created after June 1, 1972 with
an unknown water supply for it.

Regards,

Ailis Thyne, P.E.
Water Resource Engineer
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